
 

 

 

International Forum on Armenian Architecture  

 
The Ministry of Diaspora of the Republic of Armenia is launching an International Forum 

on Armenian Architecture to be held in Yerevan, Armenia from April 21-23, 2009.   

The conference is aimed at uniting the potential of Armenian architects and using it to expose the 

issues facing architecture in Armenia, as well as drafting and implementing necessary projects in 

order to have Armenian architectural thought correspond to the international level.  

It is also foreseen to create a Pan-Armenian network and Pan-Armenian commission for 

architects.  

All interested individuals should contact the Ministry of Diaspora of the Republic of 

Armenia no later than February 15, 2009: 

Address: 26/1 Vazgen Sargsyan St.,  

0010, Erebuni Plaza 

Republic of Armenia 

Telephone: (374 10) 585601, 585602, 585603 

E-mail: ministry@mindiaspora.am 

URL: www.spyurq.am  

 

Looking forward for your response, 

 

Ministry of Diaspora of the Republic of Armenia               21.01.2009 
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